
 

 

St. Andrew’s Baseball Team Honored with 2014 “Rocky Salvatore” 

Sportsmanship Award 

Will Robinson, Jul 2 2014 

The Interstate Umpires Association honored St. Andrew’s with the 2014 “Rocky  
Salvatore” Sportsmanship Award during a ceremony before the annual Blue-Gold All-
Star game in June. 

The award, voted on by the state’s umpires, recognizes the team who exhibits fair play, 
sporting behavior and adherence to the laws of the game. This is the fourth year St.  
Andrew’s has won the award, the most of any school. St. Andrew’s won the inaugural 
award in 1995. 

“Sports at St. Andrew’s has always been about more than winning and losing,” said  
athletic director emeritus and varsity baseball coach Bob Colburn. “We learn life lessons 
about honor, hard work, and, of course, sportsmanship. I’m proud of the many  
successes we had this year as a team, but most of all, I’m proud of how the players  
conducted themselves on and off the field this spring.” 


